To: Economic Development and Labour Bureau

Fax: 2868 4679

Date: 28 May, 2005

Re: Privatization of the Hong Kong International Airport

Dear Sirs:

I am a Hong Kong permanent resident and a taxpayer. I am glad that the Government has decided to privatize the Hong Kong International Airport. I have read the consultation paper on the subject issued by you in November 2004. I think the privatization should proceed without delay. In particularly, I agree with the following benefits of the airport privatization mentioned in your consultation paper:

- 1. The Hong Kong International Airport is the pride of Hong Kong.

 Privatization will ensure that it will continue to be run with efficiency and efficacy.
- 2. Privatization will allow small investors like myself an opportunity to invest in a safe and growth stock, which is also the pride of Hong Kong.

As a citizen of Hong Kong, I will be very disappointed if our Government succumbs to the pressure of the politicians and the big corporations and withdraw the plan to privatize our airport, as reported in the newspapers recently. I am sure that I am not alone and my view is representative of the average citizens in Hong Kong.

Yan Chong Pou

Ru 16 2